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By awarding dozens 
of scholarships each 
year, the Honors 
Program supports 
Honors participants 
in study abroad. 
Annually, Honors 
students fan out 
across the world 
to countries as far 
flung as Germany, 
China, Dominican 
Republic, and 
Oman, studying a 
broad spectrum of 
subjects. This July, 
the Honors Program 
led seven students 
on a study abroad to 
Glasgow, Scotland, 
to explore the 
region’s culture and literature. Program 
Director Steve Smith and Dean Tanya 
Bennett o�ered courses in psychology 
and British literature, guiding students 
on field trips to Glasgow Cathedral and 
Necropolis, the Hunterian Museum, the 
Robert Burns birthplace in Ayr, Stirling 
Castle, Edinburgh’s underground vaults, 
and the Tower of London. In response 
to class assignments, participants 
interviewed locals about their attitudes 
toward cultural and national heritage, 
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GAINESVILLE HONORS GETS A MAKEOVER

GAINESVILLE BIOLOGY MAJOR LEARNS AND LEADS

Kerstin Thule (left) at the Student 
Awards Ceremony with Oconee 
Honors Director Katherine Kipp (right)

OCONEE HONORS 
PROGRAM STUDENT 
SHINES

Abigail English attends Gainesville Theatre Alliance production The 



PORSCHE INTERNSHIP 
PROVIDES INSIGHT AND 
EXPERIENCE
One of Cameron Barker’s biggest 
passions is automobiles – another is 
finance. So landing a position as the 



ALUMNINEWS
Class of 2002
Iryna Ivashchuk was recently 
recognized as a 2018 South 
Florida Business Journal 40 
Under 40 award honoree. 
She was presented with the 
award at the SFBJ luncheon 
on August 3 in Miami. The 40 
Under 40 awards honor 40 of 
today’s up and coming busi-
ness leaders in South Florida 
who are making a significant 
impact in their field of ex-
pertise, their community and 
their companies.

Class of 2003
Lori Partin now works from 
home part-time for three 
different companies. The lat-
est addition is a clinical trial 
company. She also reports 
that she finished her home 
basement and “now knows 
how to lay flooring.”

Class of 2004
Cathy McDonald
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